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1: anti-Semitism â€“ Labour against the witch-hunt
While this book focuses on the anatomy of anti-Semitism, however IMHO, it applies to all discriminatory and racist
behaviors towards all types of people; Jews, Blacks, African-Americans or better said BLANK-Americans, Muslims,
LGBT people, etc.

Perhaps she was further alluding to the fact that Israel wields undue influence on Capitol Hill, where
meaningful criticism of the policies of the Israeli government is verboten. Both Shah and Livingstone were
suspended from the Labour Party for their comments, and Livingstone eventually resigned. And that he had
once defended a mural in East London that portrayed hook-nosed Jews counting money on a table held up by
the oppressed masses. He merely wondered aloud why a work of street art painted on public property was
being rubbed out, later claiming that he had not really looked at the mural beforehand. As Adri Nieuwhof
explained in The Electric Intifada, the comparison Sullivan deplores was made not by Corbyn but by the late
Hajo Meyer, a German Jew who managed to survive Auschwitz and whose parents both died in Theresienstadt
concentration camp. I experienced all sorts of camps that limited my mobility, just like the Palestinians. If
only Labour had more folks like that in their partyâ€”this whole kerfuffle could have been avoided. Labour
took exception to four of them, requesting that the wording of each be modified before the party adopts the
IHRA document. Accusing Jewish citizens of being more loyal to Israel, or to the alleged priorities of Jews
worldwide, than to the interests of their own nations. Denying the Jewish people their right to
self-determination, e. Drawing comparisons of contemporary Israeli policy to that of the Nazis. Applying
double standards by requiring of it a behavior not expected or demanded of any other democratic nation. None
of which are inherently anti-Semitic. On the contrary, it strikes me as a perfectly natural and non-sinister
question to pose. Their job, after all, is to lobby the US government on behalf of a foreign power. Are we to
believe no conflicts of interest ever arise in this context? The more important point, however, is that the only
people being denied the right to self-determination in Israel and its occupied territories are non-Jews. Hitler
has been reincarnated about thirty times since Why should Netanyahu, of all people, be exempt from this
characterization? Thousands more were hit by live ammunition. The shooting was indiscriminate: So again,
this particular clause can be rejected on account of the deceptive language it employs. The answer is zero, and
the fact is that, at this point in time, Israel is a uniquely criminal state. Assuming this much-lamented double
standard actually existed, one would be justified in applying it. Alas, it does not. For instance, he has all but
conceded that his wing of the Labour Party is infested with Jew-haters, despite the want of any real evidence,
as we have seen. All this is having the desired effect. Corbyn, it seems, is gearing up to do just that. Chalk one
up for Goebbels.
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2: Anti-semitism | Free Online Biblical Library
Being Hated is a book about the challenges Jews continue to face in their complicated relations with other human
groups. The focus of the book is a systematic search into the history of the Jews and their plight with persecution.

The author points out that the Enlightenment started a process of liberating the Jews which first resulted in
their dominance and then their destruction. He sees this as a new layer on the causes of antisemitism. I just
finished The Israel Test, which I highly recommend. Gilder, who wrote it, postulates that antisemitism has
always been based on this dominance. A 25 years ago, I had a conversation with an establishment goy, in
which we talked about the fact that three of the billionaires who dominated the Canadian scene were Jewish,
namely Reichman, Bronfman and Belsky. The Jews believe in liberty and freedom which were considered
threats to Rome. So Rome destroyed them. Prior to the Spanish Inquisition the Jews of Spain were forced to
convert or flee. Those who converted were then able to function as equals to the other Christians. That
freedom enable them to once again dominate even in the Church. That the real Christians wanted to root out
the converts. So they accused them of being heretics. Their conviction of this crime resulted in them being
burned alive. Allow me to postulate that our forefathers, Abraham, Isaac and Jacob were of superior
intelligence and their descendants inherited this intelligence. Let us also assume that this superiority made
itself manifest long before Moses appeared on the scene. A prime example is Joseph. The Jews could now
attend universities, enter the liberal professions and commerce and excel in them, which added a new layer to
the traditional religious anti-Semitism. And, in the greatest irony of history, they also led to the establishment
of the State of Israel. For about half a century after the horrors of the Holocaust, anti-Semitism remained
dormant if not nonexistent. The Jewish state repeatedly defeated the military assaults of its coalesced Arab
neighbors and generated sympathy in the world that saw it as David fighting Goliath. It seems futile to
denounce anti-Semitism emanating from those with whom Israel is at war. But it is absolutely essential to
fight it tooth and nail when it affects third parties, especially the good people in the world, the dupes of Arab
propaganda who only heard one side of the story. There are Jews who hate Israel, but we are not dealing with
pathology here. The UN is also considering a very anti-Israel resolution that will divide Jerusalem, force Israel
to withdraw to indefensible borders, and put the Christian holy sites under the control of terrorists. It is fitting
to remember that we, U. In Europe, the recrudescence and intensity of anti-Semitism are stunning even for the
most pessimistic observers: The Jewish community lives in fear and thousands have emigrated to Israel. In my
view, there has always been an atavistic, knee-jerk resentment, even hatred, of the Jews, but the demographic
revolution brought by the mass migrations from Islamic countries, coupled with the lies and distortions of the
Arab propaganda, have revived and exacerbated the latent and dormant anti-Semitism that prevailed after the
Holocaust. It is true that the majority of perpetrators are Arab Muslim immigrants who fled the oppressive
regimes in their country of origin and feel marginalized and alienated in Europe. Even in the Scandinavian
countries without a history of colonization, their number is quite significant: And they vote in these
democracies, which they never did back home. They are courted by the candidates, which gives them much
clout and the benefit of political correctness. And their leaders now aspire to be elected. The mayor of
Rotterdam Netherlands , M. Like the Europeans, they recognize the right of Israel to defend itself â€” thank
you very much â€” but not to exercise that right. To date, the U. Where did all this money go? What needs to
be done? This state of affairs should not be allowed to endure. It is incumbent upon the sovereign state of
Israel to take the lead of this project. Israel has shown how it had successfully countered the violent terrorism;
it must now openly and ferociously combat the more insidious scourge of anti-Semitism. It should be done
dramatically, through speeches to the world in the Knesset by no less than the Prime Minister or the President,
to condemn in no uncertain terms the purveyors of abject lies and those who blindly support them. Let them be
shamed in public. Let it be the talk in the press and the radio and TV broadcasts. Israel has nothing to hide,
and does not hide anything. It should counter the narrative of lies with a counter-narrative of truth, and it will
be aided in that endeavor by the Jewish organizations, the millions of Christian friends of Israel, and the huge
majority of the U. Israel is not perfect but it should be judged with the same yardstick as all other nations,
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especially when it is besieged with enemies sworn to its destruction, and not singled out for its peccadilloes,
all done sub signo martis under the sign of war and in self-defense when its neighbors commit every day
atrocious crimes with impunity. Even when under attack, with thousands of rockets raining on its civilians,
Israel continued to supply its ferocious enemies with fuel, food, and medicines. Its hospitals continue to care
for its enemies including the daughter and mother-in-law of Ismail Haniyeh the dictator of Hamas who started
the war. Ichilov Hospital alone provided medical care to Palestinians in the year At one time, one quarter of
the Safed hospital patients were Syrians, the victims of the internecine war fomented by their leaders. As for
the status of the Arab minority in Israel which, according to the anti-Semites, both the malicious enemies and
the dupes of propaganda, are oppressed and discriminated against as second-class citizens, the projected
counterpropaganda project will show that the Arabs in Israel are the only Arabs in the Middle East who vote
and are elected, and serve in the Knesset where they enjoy unrestricted freedom of speech. They are doctors,
lawyers, judges, and civil servants in the ministries and in the diplomatic corps. Israeli Arabs are the best
educated in the Middle East, and their standards of living are five to ten times that of their brethren in the
neighboring countries. Recently, an Israeli colonel, member of the Druze community, wrote: They live in
villas!? They build illegal buildings which the government is reluctant to force them to demolish as it does
with Jewish builders. They vote and elect and enjoy full civil rights. They demonstrate against the State and
even threw Molotov cocktails.
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Being Hated: The Anatomy of Anti-Semitism Being Hated is a book about the challenges Jews have been facing in their
complicated relations with other human groups. The focus of the book is a systematic search into the history of Jews
and their plight with persecution.

Like and share this post: LAW fully supports this excellent contribution to the debate. You can download this
statement here. It has been widely recognised that the wording of that definition is so loose that it requires
extensive interpretation if it is to be even potentially helpful for disciplinary purposes. Our submission is
based on an understanding of the nature of antisemitism which we believe avoids the obscurities and
ambiguities of the IHRA working definition: Antisemitism is a form of racism. It consists in prejudice,
hostility or hatred towards Jews as Jews. It may take the form of denial of rights; direct, indirect or
institutional discrimination; prejudiced-based behaviour; verbal or written statements; or violence. Such
manifestations draw on stereotypes â€” characteristics which all Jews are presumed to share. Stereotypes
Racism commonly stereotypes groups as inferior in ways that enable discrimination against them. Antisemitic
stereotyping has historically been used to dehumanise Jewish people, giving licence to treat them in ways not
otherwise acceptable. Use of such stereotypes is unarguably antisemitic conduct. Expressions of antisemitism
Certain words and phrases that refer to Jews in a derogatory way are unquestionably antisemitic. Terms which
associate Jews with malevolent social forces clearly fall into this category. Extreme examples are the blood
libel that Jews kill Christian children to use their blood in religious ceremonies , and the claimed existence of a
powerful but secret Jewish cabal that controls the world. Seemingly neutral or positive terms can also be used
in antisemitic ways. Commonly, there is a negative, antisemitic edge to such views. Terminology Jews,
Israelis and Zionists are separate categories that are too frequently conflated by both supporters and critics of
Israel. This conflation can be antisemitic. Holding all Jews responsible for the actions of the Israeli
government is antisemitic. Many Jews are not Zionist. The majority of Zionists are not Jewish but
fundamentalist Christian Zionists. Over 20 percent of Israeli citizens are not Jewish. Political discourse Free
speech is legally protected. Within these legal limits political discourse can be robust and may cause offence.
There is no right not to be offended. The fact that some people or groups are offended does not in itself mean
that a statement is antisemitic or racist. A statement is only antisemitic if it shows prejudice, hostility or hatred
against Jews as Jews. They are routinely used, approvingly, by supporters of Israel, but critically by
campaigners for Palestinian rights, who identify Zionist ideology and the Zionist movement as responsible for
Palestinian dispossession. Criticising Zionism or Israel as a state does not constitute criticising Jews as
individuals or as a people, and is not evidence of antisemitism. There have been claims that any comparison
between aspects of Israel and features of pre-war Nazi Germany is inherently antisemitic. Drawing such
parallels can undoubtedly cause offence; but potent historical events and experiences are always key reference
points in political debate. Such comparisons are only antisemitic if they show prejudice, hostility or hatred
against Jews as Jews. Boycott, divestment and sanctions A common focus for allegations of antisemitism is
the campaign for boycott, divestment and sanctions BDS targeted on Israel. The three elements of BDS are
internationally recognized as legitimate and non- violent strategies for securing political change. So
advocating for BDS would only be antisemitic if accompanied by evidence that it is motivated not by this
purpose but by racially-based hostility towards Jews. When Antisemitism Is Alleged As with any allegations
of racism, accusations of antisemitism must be taken seriously and investigated. But principles of natural
justice and due process must be respected and applied: Allegations do not constitute proof. Antisemitic
attitudes may be more or less intense. Yet others whom it would be unreasonable to class as antisemitic may
nevertheless hold some attitudes, in dilute form, which will make some Jews uncomfortable. Following a
finding of antisemitism there remains a decision to be made about whether discussion and education, rather
than a formal disciplinary approach, is more appropriate. Indirect discrimination could inadvertently occur,
where actions have the effect of selectively disadvantaging Jewish people even though no hostile motive
towards Jews is present. Once a case of such discrimination comes to light, those responsible should take all
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reasonable steps possible to eliminate the problem. Unwillingness to take such steps would be evidence of
antisemitism. The systematic murder of millions of Jews and so many others is exhaustively documented. It is
therefore inconceivable that Holocaust denial or expressions of doubt over its scale could be motivated by
genuine investigatory scepticism. The implication of antisemitic intent is, for practical purposes, inescapable.
Overview The understanding of antisemitism on which this analysis is based reaffirms the traditional meaning
of the term. This is important in the light of attempts to extend its meaning to apply to criticisms often made of
the state of Israel, or to non-violent campaigns such as BDS. A charge of antisemitism carries exceptional
moral force because of the negative connotations rightly attaching to the term. It is illegitimate to make such
claims to discredit or deter criticism, or to achieve sectional advantage. To do so is to devalue the term. Many
CLP secretaries have quite rightly moved this email directly into their Spam folder. If you have been
unfortunate enough to have received the email, we urge you to do the same. Hundreds, if not thousands, of
supporters of Jeremy Corbyn have been witch-hunted in this campaign, which has nothing to do with fighting
anti-Semitism â€” but everything with getting rid of Corbyn, a committed friend of the Palestinians. The vast
majority of these people are clearly not anti-Semitic.
4: Anatomy of a Scandal: Israel Crucifies Corbyn - American Herald Tribune
The anatomy of anti-semitism --Christian, Jew, and Negro --At the cross --The glory of God --The new morality.
Reviews. User-contributed reviews.

5: The Anatomy of a Scourge: Anti-Semitism is Back With a Vengeance An Anatomy of Black Anti-Semitism STEPHEN J. WHITFIELD IN AN UNUSUAL GFSIVRE, THE RADICALJOURNALISr
I. F. Stone invoked solidarity with American Jews when he advised this.
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